






The closed session ended and Director Anderson reopened the regular meeting at 8:19 p.m. 

Reportable Actions: The board voted unanimously to approve Interim Chief Walters pay to 

be $62.50 per hour ($5,000 per pay-period, comparable to the former Chief pay). The 

board also approved an increase to the daytime Station Maintenance worker pay for all 

staff to $25.00 per hour, and the Station Supervisor to $30.00 per hour. These pay changes 

to retroactive and take effect the beginning of the current pay period, which was October 

28, 2023. 

10.0 Set date for the next meeting: The next Regular Meeting will be held on Monday, 

December 11, 2023 at 6:00 P.M. The meeting will be in person at the Felton Fire Station. 

Anderson, Chairperson 
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